3rd December, 1925.

Dear Sirs,

With reference to the correspondence which
passed between us in

st and September last ml&tiﬂ
to the freeboard of the motorship "BURE", I beg %o

inform you that wm |
classification in 3‘ y last the Surveyor recommended that
stiffening should be fitted forward of the collisien

bulkhead by the &&w&m of 3" x 3" x §* fage w
to tne side stringers and by an m |
extent of taree inehes s

yessel vas surveyed for




-

2

I may say that all fees and expensen
in connexion with this matter must be paid by the Owners
or their representatives and should accordingly be
charged by you to them. |

For yéur indormation I may add that the
Surveyor also reported ,mﬁ the ﬂﬂ;}wﬁns side plating
was found to be set in between the frames and he stated
4nat in his opinion tuis might be dealt with at the
Owners' convenience:- Port side. 1st strake below ~;
% main sheer N4 plat o




